## **Beautification Report:**

- Mural Projects moves forward with DERKZ
  - The Beautification Committee has pulled the plug on the mural on Halliwill Seguin Law Firm's wall due to creative differences.
  - The Tecumseh BIA Coordinator has sought out two other walls to do our "Tecumseh Proud" piece on and an "interactive" mural piece on.
  - We have both signatures on our legal Mural Agreements from both parties involved.
  - Working with DERKZ to get new mock-ups and quote due to new walls.
  - Have been confirmed that these pieces will be executed in the Spring of 2022.
    This timeline aligns with 2022 being the 100<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of Tecumseh.
  - Working on retrieving insurance information from DERKZ to have on file prior to the execution of these murals.
  - Will be keeping all parties involved in-the-loop about the process of these murals and also involved in the creative process, so everyone can come to a respective compromise about what is going up and the timeline of it all.
  - o In-person and Zoom meetings will be taking place in the future when plans are in-the-works.
- Next on the committees plans for future discussion:
  - Way Finding Signage
  - Bus Shelter
  - Garbage Can Art
  - Bike Racks
  - Rainbow Sidewalk for Pride Week in June 2022